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CITY OF FRANKLIN 

Notice that the Assessment Roll  

is Available for Examination and 

Specifying the Open Book Period 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the assessment roll for the City of Franklin is open for 

inspection from October 7, 2024 through November 8, 2024 during regular office hours.  The 

preliminary 2024 values will be available on the Assessor’s page of the City’s website, at 

www.franklinwi.gov.  If you are unable to view the values on our website, a print format will be 

available to view at Franklin City Hall, 9229 W. Loomis Road, Franklin, Wisconsin, during 

regular office hours.  The official Open Book Period, as required by State Statutes, will be held 

on October 16, 2024 from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

The Assessor’s office will be available via email Assessor@franklinwi.gov or phone (414) 

425-1416 to discuss values from October 7, 2024 through November 8, 2024.   

Notice is hereby given this 18th day of September, 2024. 

Shirley J. Roberts, City Clerk 
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